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Finder Energy Holdings Limited (Company), in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3, advises that the 
Australian Securities and Investments Commission has consented to the resignation of KPMG as the 
Company’s auditor.  BDO Audit Pty Ltd has been appointed as the Company’s auditor as approved by 
resolution at the Company’s annual general meeting as per our Results of Annual General Meeting 
announcement released on 29 November 2023. 
 
This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Finder. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Anthony Benino – Company Secretary 
Finder Energy Holdings Limited 
Phone: +61 8 9327 0100 
Email: cosec@finderenergy.com 
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